



November 25, 2013



Patrick C. Elliott Staff Attorney Freedom From Religion Foundation PO Box 750 Madison, WI 53701

Dear Mr. Elliott:

Thank you for sharing the complaint of a guest or visitor related to the placement of Gideon Bibles in the University of Wisconsin-Extension's Lowell Center guest rooms.

After carefully reviewing your concern, we have decided to remove the Gideon Bibles from all guest rooms. They should be removed by December 1, 2013.

Thank you for making us award of this concern.

Sincerely,

Caymonth. Caro

copy: Jason Beier

Bill Mann